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MO Dept of Conservation Annual Duck Banding
Event to be Held Saturday
JULY 30TH 2019 BY DEE LOFLIN

MO Dept of Conservation Annual Duck Banding Event to be Held Saturday

Stoddard County, Missouri - The Missouri Department of Conservation and Ducks
Unlimited will host their annual Duck Banding Event at Otter Slough Conservation Area
on Saturday, August 3, 2019 beginning at 7 a.m.

An electrofishing demonstration will also take place during the event.

Kids will have the opportunity to assist conservation agents placing bands on the legs of
ducks and doves.

The public is encouraged to attend and there is no charge to attend this event.
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